6 Jun 14

Bingo:

This takes place tonight at 7.30pm in the village hall with cash prizes, a raffle and licensed
bar. All proceeds go to Moggerhanger Village Hall charity. For further information contact
Betty on 01767 640734, Jackie on 01767 640790 or Carolyn on 01767 640727. Please note
this event is open to all.

Public Meeting:

Moggerhanger Parish Council are holding a public meeting on Monday, June 16 in the
village hall at 7.30pm. The meeting is to discuss the proposed development on land adjacent
to The Guinea public house (Ref. CB/14/01818/FULL), off Blunham Road.

This meeting will give parishioners the opportunity to meet with representative(s) of the
developer.

If time permits the village hall trustees will take the opportunity to update on their land
purchase and outline proposals for car parking and extensions to the hall.

Coffee Break:

Don’t forget this weekly event for Mums and Dads every Wednesday during term-time from
9am to 10am and longer if wanted (the shop is open until noon). Tea or coffee and biscuits
cost just 50p.

Whist:

Held last Friday, May 30, with MC Mr lan Collis. The winners were Mrs E Bridge, Mrs |
Lamey, Mrs R Burns, Mrs E Flint, Mrs E Osborne, Mr B Urtone, Mr D Lamey, Mr C Strange,
Mr T Harper and Mr R Snell. Raffle winners were Mr | Collis, Mrs E Bridge, Mr D Lamey,
Mrs R Burns, and Mrs E Flint. The next whist drive will be held on Friday, June 13, in the
village hall at 7.30pm.

Emm Gee 60:

Owing to unforeseen circumstances the meeting arranged for May 28 had to be cancelled.
The next meeting therefore will be held on Wednesday, June 25 at the village hall at 2.30pm.
New members are most welcome to swell numbers and keep the club going, this year being
its fortieth Anniversary.

Christian Aid:

Thanks go out to all those who assisted with the Christian Aid collection which raised
£351.56 with £22.50 to be added from Gift Aid.

Collectors and helpers were:- Mrs M Wilson, Mrs P Williams, Mr & Mrs R Ford, Mrs P
Gameson, Mr A George, Mrs A Cross and Mrs E Barrance.

Many thanks to everyone for their support and donations.

Coffee Morning:

Held last Saturday, May 31, at Village Farm, 4 St Johns Road, by kind invitation of Miss
Matthews. There were stalls, a raffle and teas and coffee. The raffle winners were Mrs S
Underwood, Mr B Sheath, Mr L Eaton, Mrs Odell, Mrs J Nicholson, Mrs Milne, Mrs A
Barford, Mrs B Brewer, Mr K King and Mrs E Robinson. All proceeds in aid of MS Therapy
Centre- Bedford and the Donkey Sanctuary. A really big thank-you to everyone who helped
on the day and also to everyone who turned out to support the event.

Church Services:
St John the Evangelist, 10am family service.



